
For more information call 1800 684 490.  
Email projects@transport.nsw.gov.au or visit www.transport.nsw.gov.au/beecroft.  
For urgent enquiries or complaints regarding construction activities, please call 24 hours 1800 775 465 

Transport Access Program 
Beecroft Station Upgrade

Project completion    December 2021 

Accessibility upgrade now complete 
 

Ongoing station access changes  
The stairs and ramp between Wongala Crescent Commuter 
Car Park and the station will remain closed until late 2021, to 
allow for construction of the new lift to be carried out. 
Customers can continue to access the station via the ramp 
from Wongala Crescent, and the pedestrian underpass tunnel.  

Construction hours 

 
 

New lift at the station entrance in Wongola Street 

The upgraded facilities are now available to customers 
including: 

 two new lifts connecting the platform and commuter car
parks to the existing pedestrian underpass 

 a new platform canopy extending from the station building to
the boarding assistance zone on Platform 2 

 reconfiguration of the family accessible toilet 
 improvements to accessible parking in the Sutherland Road

Commuter Car Park 
 upgraded footpaths around the station precinct to improve

accessibility 
 provision of a dedicated station services equipment room
 minor platform regrading and resurfacing
 safety and security upgrades including lighting, CCTV

security system and wayfinding
 landscaping works and relocation of station artworks.

View of the new lift at the station entrance in Wongala Cresent 
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Finishing work  

Customers may continue to see construction staff on site throughout December while finishing work is 
completed.  

Work will include rehabilitating the site compound, general polishing and cleaning of the station. This 
work will be carried out during standard construction hours between 7am and 6pm from Monday to 
Friday, and between 8am and 1pm on Saturday. 

Thank you to the community  
We would like to thank the community for their continued support, patience and cooperation. With the 
help of the community, Beecroft Station Upgrade was completed on time, providing an accessible, secure 
and integrated station. 

 
 

View of the new tactiles at the platform 

View of the Sutherland Commuter Car Park after 
resurfacing and line marking work was 

completed 
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